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 STOP! Name Your 
Feeling…Calm Down 
 
     At our May All-School Meeting, the Fourth Grade 
performed their rendition of the song “Calm It 
Down”.  Students wrote the introductions, 
choreographed and designed the set and props for 
this upbeat song that teaches children how to 
manage strong feelings and emotions. 
 
     Students have been working with Nancy 
Winslow, school counselor, on this important skill 
through a social skills curriculum called Second 
Step. 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Be A Champion Reader 
Update: 
WE DID IT! 
 
     As of May 31, TCS students 
achieved their goal of reading 1,000 
books!   
 
     Because we met our school wide 
goal, students will receive a special 
prize.  On one day in June, PE teacher 
Arlene Estey will hold PE classes at 
Great Hollow Beach.  Students will 
participate in group games followed by 
choice time.  This will include a beach 
art activity with art teacher Kim Possee. 
 
Congratulations Champs! 
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 Featuring farm to table food prepared by Blackfish 
 

 Truro Vineyards wine available by donation 
 

 Special thanks to:  Ceraldi’s, Hillside Farms,  

 Dave’s Greens, Out There Organics,  

 Highland Star Organics, Cape Cod Organics, 

 Wild Truro, Chequesset Chocolate 
 

 Enjoy live music by Old Brown Shoe 
 

 Silent Auction featuring local artisans 

 

Tickets: $65 per person seating limited 

 

Call Helen Grimm at 508.487.1558 x-205 

Or email: grimmh@truromass.org 

 

           

Please join us for a magical evening of local food, wine and music. Enjoy 

succulent pig from Hillside Farms roasted by Truro’s Blackfish and served along side local 
clams and seasonal harvests from our neighborhood farms.  Sip wine by lantern light on 
the pavilion at Truro Vineyards and enjoy the mandolin sound and beautiful vocals of Old 
Brown Shoe. 
  
            The School Gardens, Farmer in the School and Farm to School Programs at Truro 
Central School are community endeavors. They teach about agriculture, health, science, 
art, nature, stewardship, and the value of working with each other. They provide hands-on, 
kid-centered opportunity for observation, learning and doing. We seek to empower Truro’s 
youth with an understanding of the connections between our local food resources, and 
individual/community health and wellness.  In an effort to reinforce the important themes of 
community and sustainability, TCS purchases food from local harvesters and growers and 
we are beginning to grow our own food and compost our food waste. However, without 
community support our school garden program would not be possible.  
 

Donations for our fundraiser will be used to create an irrigation system and more 
raised beds, help fund our Farmer in the School Program and to purchase fruit trees for a 
school orchard. 
 


